
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 
June 14, 1996 

 

 

BY FACSIMILE 

 

To:  Mr. Vincent Madonia 

 

From:  Doug Horne, Assassination Records Review Board 

 

Subject: Telephone Interview 

 

We have received the return receipt post card signed by you, indicating your receipt of our May 29, 

1996 letter. 

 

We have been unsuccessful in trying to reach you via telephone in order to schedule a date and time 

for a telephonic interview with you.  The only number we have for your residence is (916) 357-4392, 

which appears to be a fax number; hence, this memo. 

 

If it is convenient for you, we would like to interview you by telephone on Friday, June 21, or shortly 

thereafter.  I would appreciate it if you would call me (collect) at (202) 724-0088 (x245) so that we 

can schedule a telephonic interview for a time convenient to you. 

 

We look forward to talking with you. 

 

 


